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Dear Gentlemen-

Please do not close portions of Oceano Dunes Beach.

As an SVRA user, a family man and Sierra Club member for over 40 years what impact does the marine
biological material coming from the ocean have on all the air monitoring data?

What percentage of dust is coming from the SVRA? My experience with environmentalist including the
Sierra Club is that they cue the data to match what they want a lot of times.

Thank you,

Justin Mazzon
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